## Payne, Nancy

From:

Wohlgemuth, David

Sent:

Thursday, February 15, 2018 9:19 AM

To: Cc: Payne, Nancy Rooney, John

Subject:

FW: Neighborhood input on no parking signage | Jefferson Lighthouse School

Hi Nancy,

I believe that we have this item on the agenda for the next traffic commission meeting, but I wanted to ensure that you had the below results from the neighborhood canvass that Officer Cisler had conducted.

Thank you, Dave

## Lt. Dave Wohlgemuth

Planning Unit – Professional Standards Division Racine Police Department 730 Center Street Racine, WI 53403-1186

(262) 635-7722 desk

<u>David.Wohlgemuth@CityOfRacine.org</u>

NOTICE: This email and any attachment may contain information that is law enforcement sensitive or for official use only. Use and further disclosure of the information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations, and agreements. See, WI Statute § 19.36(2) & (8); 18 U.S.C. § 2510-2520; 42 U.S.C. § 3782; & CFR Part 23. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender; delete the email; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.

From: Cisler, Timothy

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 19:59

To: Wohlgemuth, David < David. Wohlgemuth@cityofracine.org>

Subject: RE: Neighborhood input on no parking signage | Jefferson Lighthouse School

I've finished my neighborhood canvas and here are my results. I spoke to the neighbors effected and explained that the proposal is to:

-Change the no parking signs from the EAST side of the 300B of Cliff ave to the WEST side of the 300B of Cliff ave for the periods of school dropoff and pickup.

Here are the list of the neighbors I spoke to and their specific responses:

-Rebecca A McGregor 1-17-80 396 Cliff Ave (no phone)

In favor of the parking change

-Lucille C Carthans 12-28-63 322 Cliff Ave 883-5676 In favor of the parking change

-320 Cliff Ave is abandoned

-Kamisha R Wilson 2-12-86 314 Cliff Ave lower 676-8321 In favor of the parking change

- -306 Cliff No answer hoarder/shut-in type resident
- -300 Cliff no answer

If any further followup is necessary, please advise what you'd like to see done. It is my understanding that the 400B of Cliff is not necessary due to the fact that that portion of Cliff is wide enough for 4 vehicles. Thank you

Tim

West 6th Street C.O.P. House 1522 W. 6th Street Office: 262-635-7863

From: Wohlgemuth, David

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 1:44 PM

To: Cisler, Timothy

Subject: Neighborhood input on no parking signage | Jefferson Lighthouse School

Hi Tim,

At the last Traffic Commission meeting, John Rooney asked if you had been able to make any inquiries with the neighbors in regard to the posting of no parking signs on the west side of Cliff Avenue. They would like to discuss possibilities at the next Traffic Commission meeting.

Thanks, Dave

## Lt. Dave Wohlgemuth

Planning Unit – Professional Standards Division

(262) 635-7722 desk

**NOTICE:** This email and any attachment may contain information that is law enforcement sensitive or for official use only. Use and further disclosure of the information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations, and agreements. See, WI Statute § 19.36(2) & (8); 18 U.S.C. § 2510-2520; 42 U.S.C. § 3782; & CFR Part 23. If you receive this email in error, please notify the sender; delete the email; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.